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Please pray with us for: 

• For Iglesia Bautista Agua Viva 

• For Josh’s Language Classes  

• Teah’s pregnancy and baby Marilyn 
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Parking Pad and Project Progress! 
Hello dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ! We 

hope this month’s letter finds you each well. Last 

month we wrote to you about our new basketball 

court, and what a blessing that has been! This past 

month and into this first week of April, we have had 

two more groups here volunteering their time and 

skills to help with a few new projects for the 

Dominican church plant here in Jarabacoa.  

The first group worked for 3 days in the sun to 

pour a concrete parking pad for the front of the 

church. Now our church van and those with motos can 

easily pull in and out of the church yard. This group 

spent another day pouring a slab to extend a small 

concrete pad connected to the back of the church. 

There is a group here now laboring to add a roof so 

that this sheltered patio can be utilized as an 

additional outdoor classroom.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parking Pad at Iglesia 

Bautista Agua Viva 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The current group is also painting our 

new walls and adding some designs to our 

children’s classes. We can’t wait to share pictures 

of all of this progress in the next letter.  

Yajhaira had her baby 
Thank you for your prayers for Yajhaira. 

Almost 3 weeks ago she gave birth to a healthy baby 

boy. She has not come back to church since the 

delivery. It is a cultural custom in the Dominican 

Republic that women are not supposed to leave their 

home for about 40 days after giving birth, being in 

‘quarantine’. Please continue to pray for this young 

couple in their walk with the Lord, and as they raise 

their son. 

One More Soul! 

A young man who used to come to church 

faithfully attended a few times in March and brought 

his girlfriend with him. A few Sundays ago she listened 

intently as Pastor Wesley preached and went forward 

during invitation for salvation! We praise Jesus that 

Mrs. Melina Lane was able to lead her to the Lord.  

3 new visitors to Jóvenes 

Each Saturday night we have youth group. In 

the month of March we praise the Lord for 3 new teen 

visitors. We are so grateful for the prayers you pray for 

these teenagers as most of them don’t have much 

spiritual encouragement nor examples at home.  

 

Thank you for continuing to serve the Lord in 

your mission field, and for your support and prayers 

that enable us to serve Him here in ours! 

Joshua and Teah 
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